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CITY OF TERRACE PARTNERING TO BRING 2ND ANNUAL BUSINESS WALK 
 

May 1, 2017 
 
TERRACE –  

The City of Terrace, together with The Regional District of Kitimat-Stikine, The Terrace 

and District Chamber of Commerce, The Northwest Regional Airport, The Ministry of 

Jobs, Tourism, and Skills Training, Kermode Tourism, Community Futures 16/37, 

Terrace Downtown Improvement Area, and The Terrace Business Resource Centre will 

be completing the 2nd Annual Terrace and District Business Walk on the morning of May 

10th. 

The Business Walk will be conducted by volunteer “walkers”, consisting of teams of 

civic leaders and business support service providers. They will come to businesses 

throughout Terrace and Thornhill, and ask a few basic questions about doing business 

in the area. The questions are meant to gauge the current economic status of our 

community, but also provide individualized attention to businesses that may not feel like 

they are being heard. The visit is a chance to establish connections and identify issues 

as a means of helping businesses to remain strong and vibrant in our community.  

The results of the survey will be released to local news as well as the City’s website, 

Twitter, and Facebook pages as soon as they become available. 

If you are a business owner and would like to be visited, please contact the number 

below. 
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